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Crown Office and Procurator Fiscal Service Email of 20 November 2013 

 

Dear Andrew,  

 

Please accept our apologies for the delay in responding to your e-mail. After 

considering your letter COPFS do not intend responding to the issues raised in the 

petition to urge the Scottish Government to create a Register of Pecuniary Interests 

of Judges Bill. 

 

If the committee requires anything else please do not hesitate in contacting me. 

 

Kind regards,  

  

Margaret Bain  

Deputy Private Secretary to the Crown Agent 


